
Hello Everyone,  

 
It’s finally the end of the journey.  This will be the final edition of the 

Wildcat News for the 16-17 school year.  I must say this has been an 

extremely fast year.  It just doesn’t seem possible that next Tuesday is 

the last day of school.  I do hope it has been a good year for you.  I 

know it was for all of us. 
 

Next Tuesday will be our field day activities in the afternoon.  As 

always, we are planning on beautiful weather and lots of fun times. If 

for some reason, the weatherman doesn’t cooperate, we will have a plan 

B for inside instead of outside activities.  Mrs. Schmitt, who heads up 

our field day committee, always does a great job planning an afternoon 

of fun (and usually wet) games for us.  We still need many volunteer 

helpers to assist with games.  If you could help, would you please call 

the office and let Linda know.  Also, you will need to come equipped 

with a squirting apparatus in order to help enhance the fun at your 

particular game site.  Thanks in advance for helping out. 

 

Congratulations to our Principals, Secretary, and Fire Chief for a day.  

They all performed their duties well and made us proud.  Above, on the 

left, was lunch at Dick Clarks restaurant. On the right is our Fire Chief 

for the day.  Thank you to the families who purchased at the auction. 

 

For your information, the best way to reach myself or Mrs. Linda over 

the summer will be via email.  We will have the summer program going 

from May 24 until July 28th, so there will be someone in the building 

daily if you need to leave a message or money for anyone.   
 

I pray that you have a restful, but event filled summer vacation.  

Summer is a time to build memories and make the most of the time you 

have to spend with your kids.  No one knows more than me how fast 

your children grow up and there is no getting that time back.  Please 

enjoy every moment you can.  Have a safe 

summer vacation.   See you next year. 
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Special Points of Interest 

May 19  -  Promotion Mass for 
our 5th graders will be 
at 8:15 followed by 
awards and reception 
for their families in the  

Celestin Center.  Congratulations! 
 

May 23  -  Last Day of School is 
also Field Day.  Don’t forget to 
call if you want to join the fun 
on this day.  Please RSVP!  

 

 

Mark Your Calendar!!! 
 

Aug. 1  -  Pool Party  
Aug. 9  -  School Starts Again! 

The Catholic Corner 
We have had the pleasure of taking 

your students to mass each week.  

Don’t take a vacation from church, 

keep them active in the parish by 

attending mass and watch for 

Summer Vacation Bible School!  
 

St. Joseph Mass Times 
Saturday - 4:00 PM 

Sunday - 10:30 AM 
 

Can’t find a mass while travelling? 

Check out masstimes.org for a church 

near you. 

The School Calendar and the 

Student Supply List for next 

year can also be found on our 

website:   

stjosephprinceton. com 

NOTE:  Parents/Guardians 
St. Joseph Scholarship Applica-

tions are due by June 1, 2017.  

Anyone who is interested and has 

not received the application needs 

to contact Karen Fischer 

@ 812-385- 2617 

tel:(812)%20385-2617

